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Summer 2024 

This year is moving along, and summer is upon us.  Many boaters are taking the time to enjoy the weather being 

out on the water.  Our boatyard has been working hard to prepare for the coming season.  There have been 

some major upgrades to our yard.  Please take a minute to read about them as well as how to prepare for the 

upcoming hurricane season. 

Enhancements:  

As always, we strive to make our yard better and more appealing to our customers. This past year was no 

exception.  We have expanded our waterfront.  This expansion includes adding a second travel lift well along 

with five service slips.  Both additions will help us better serve our customers with their haul outs & launches, as 

well as work needing to be completed while in the water. 

Hurricane season 2024:  
 
Hurricane Season started June 1st and it will last until November 30th. Once a storm looks to be impactful to 

our area, we will be sending out a mass “Severe Weather Alert” email to all current/active customers.  At that 

point we need to hear from you as to what your haul out plans might be for your boat. Once we start the 

hurricane haul out process, they will be on a first come first serve basis. Please note that this weather email 

does not constitute an automatic haul out; we do still need customer approval to haul a boat. Once we 

run out of stands and space we cannot haul anymore boats, so it is important that you contact us as quickly as 

possible if you want your boat to be hauled under harsh weather predicaments. Even if you have, in previous 

storm seasons, had us haul your boat out for inclement weather, we still need current storm affirmation for your 

haul out wishes. For haul outs please contact our Stingray Point office at 804-776-7070 or email 

stephanie@stingraypointboatworks.com. 

Yard Rates: 

 
Please see our attached new yard rates for this season.  Over the past years we have done our best to keep 
price increases to a minimum but with the recent inflation we have had to increase some of our rates. See 
attached New Rate Sheet for 2024. 
 

  
We look forward to an excellent season and seeing you around this summer!  
 
Thank you,  
 
The Farinholt’s and Crew 
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